The mission of the FMSDC is to encourage mutually beneficial economic links between all sectors within the Florida business community by actively promoting and supporting minority business development.
As President of the First Coast Chapter, I am committed to engage in this endeavor for the First Coast.

For meeting schedules and additional information please visit www.fmsdc.org or call (407) 245-6062.
